
 
 

Carle Place, New York 11514-1788 
516-622-6442 

Fax 516-622-6447 
email:  dflatley@cps.k12.ny.us 

 David J. Flatley                   
                                     Superintendent of Schools 
 
 
TO:  The Carle Place Community 
 
FROM: David Flatley, Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT: Special Meeting of the Board of Education 
 
DATE:  June 28, 2016 
 
 
The Board of Education will meet in the Office of the Superintendent on Thursday, June 
30, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. 
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